
Team Whitgreave! 

Monday 10th September 2018 
New Pathway 

We have had lots of positive comments about our new path-

way, which joins both buildings in our Primary School, thank 

you so much for all of your support. 

Can I please remind parents/carers that all children need to 

walk on the path at all times, in order to ensure that they are 

safe and do not fall. We are in the process of getting some 

hand rails fitted too, so that will also make it more accessible. 

Please be careful in the rain, when the path is wet. Thank you. 

Family Club 

Our Family Club runs every week, on a Tuesday, 

straight after school, in the Key Stage 1 Hall, in 

the Infant Building. 

At Family Club, families take part in various art 

and craft activities, whilst having a cuppa and a 

biscuit and chatting to other parents/carers.  

Everyone is welcome, including grandparents, 

aunts, uncles, so why not pop along and have 

some fun with your children. 

If you need any more information, please feel 

free to speak to either Mrs Cox, 

Mrs Kite or Mrs Brittain, they 

will be more than happy to 

help you. 

Attendance Reminders! 

Please remember, appointments for Doctors/Dentists 

need to be made for after school, where possible. 

Children cannot be absent for the entire day for an 

appointment, thank you. 

If your child is ill, please contact the School Office to 

inform us of  the reasons why, otherwise, 

school will contact you. Please be aware 

that you may be asked to provide medical 

evidence. 

Remember - If your child isn’t here, they can’t learn! 

Thank you! 

Please contact our Primary School Attendance Officer, 

Mrs Westwood, if you have any questions regarding 

attendance.  

Thank you. 

Dates for your Diary! 

School breaks up for half term on  

Friday 26th October 2018. 

School re-opens for all children on Monday 5th Novem-

ber 2018. 

 Welcome 

School would like to welcome Mrs Taylor, who 

has joined Team Whitgreave as a Teaching 

Assistant, currently working within Year 3. 

School would also like to welcome back Mrs 

Meredith, who has returned to Team 

Whitgreave as a Teaching Assistant too, working 

within Year 5. Welcome ladies! 

Many thanks to you all for your continued 

support! 

Mrs Redfern 

Head Teacher 


